
In September 2007 Draft Road Orders were 
published which show the proposed route for 
the scheme and the associated junctions and 
side roads.  Sections of the existing A90 and 
A96 trunk roads are to be detrunked and Draft 
Orders for this were also published.  At the 
same time an Environmental Statement was 
produced which described the Environmental 
Impact Assessment undertaken.  These 
documents are provided as part of the 
statutory consultation process to enable the 
public to support, comment or object to the 
scheme.

Draft Compulsory Purchase Orders for land 
and property which is needed for the road 
were also published in September 2007.

Copies of the Draft Orders and Environmental 
Statement are available for public viewing at 
Aberdeen City Council and Aberdeenshire 
Council offi ces.  A list of other local libraries 
where these documents may also be viewed is 
available.

A separate leafl et titled ‘Guide to Compulsory 
Purchase and the Statutory Process’ is available 
at this exhibition and on the AWPR web site 
www.awpr.co.uk


